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Mayor J. Lehman opened the meeting with a prayer for guidance and welcomed the visitors in attendance.

On behalf of City Council, Mayor J. Lehman congratulated Anne Marie Langlois on her appointment as the
Director of Human Resources for the City of Barrie. He commented on Ms. Langlois’ past accomplishments
with the City of Barrie as the Manager of Human Resources Development noting her results-oriented
approach, efforts to create a positive working environment for all employees and leadership through the review
of the Corporation’s employment policies and in bargaining with CUPE and BPFFA. Mayor Lehman also
highlighted her career experience in the private sector working with Molson and Proctor & Gamble.
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